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Dear Graduate Business Programs Students, 
 
We continue to strongly urge students to avoid coming to campus as a precautionary measure 
due to the coronavirus pandemic. If you do plan to visit the Mendoza and Stayer buildings, 
please note that in keeping with the University's requirements, exterior doors to both Mendoza 
and Stayer will be unlocked during "business" hours until at least April 13. A few details to note: 
 

 For Mendoza, the hours are 6 a.m.-6 p.m., Monday-Friday.  
 For Stayer, the hours are 7 a.m.-5 p.m., Monday-Friday.  
 Graduate students can access the Mendoza building after hours by using a Notre Dame 

ID card. (Note: They do not have card access to Stayer.) 
 The buildings will remain locked with card access only on weekends. 

 
Please also note that there will be NO access to the Mahaffey Business Library after Sunday, 
March 15. If you need help with questions related to library services, please email 
askbuslib@nd.edu. Librarians Pete and Andy will be monitoring the queue frequently.  
 

 
Two other items of note: 
* The Duncan Student Center is closed to the public. Student level building swipe 
access has been removed. 
* Most Graduate Business Program staff are now working remotely and are available by phone, 
email, Zoom, etc. 
 
Thank you for your patience! 
 

 
Kelli 
 

Kelli Kilpatrick 
Senior Director 
Graduate Business Programs 
University of Notre Dame 
574-631-8671 (Office) 
979-204-6660 (Mobile) 
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